
Planning Board Minutes September 30, 2015 
 
Present: Peter Gardiner, Brian Rundlett, Jim Heichel, Lewis Wills, Kyle Handrahan 
Stacie Rundlett, Brook Gardiner, Ben Madden 
Peter called the meeting to order at 6:30p.m. 
Board members reviewed the minutes from previous meeting.  Brian motioned to accept the minutes as 
written.  Peter 2nd and all were in favor. 
The board reviewed an application from CMP regarding a repeater on existing utility pole on Route 27 at 
the CMP substation.  There was a brief discussion regarding the protocol for public hearings, and the 
application.  Lewis motioned to accept the application as complete, Peter 2nd and all were in favor. 
The board members decided to schedule a public hearing for October 21 at 6:30p.m.  Stacie would 
notify the abutters to the location.  The board decided to cancel the meeting for the October 7th.  Stacie 
would get notice to the public. 
Meeting adjourned at 6:48 p.m. 
These minutes were approved by the Planning Board Members on December 02. smr 
 
 
 
 
 
 


